
2026 LIFT OFF EDUCATION
SCHOLARSHIPS

 

APPLICATIONS OPEN 
9AM, MONDAY 15  SEPTEMBER 2025*TH

*FOR STUDY COMMENCING IN 2026

A range of education scholarships for amounts of up to $10,000 are available.

Scholarships are awarded to Goulburn Valley school leavers or people returning to
study for approved pathway and higher education courses including Diplomas and
Bachelor programs. Applications for Post Graduate studies and from students who have
taken a gap year are welcome. 

Students and people returning to study who have attended secondary schooling
in Cobram, Euroa, Kyabram, Mooroopna, Nathalia, Numurkah, and Rushworth and
Shepparton, can apply.

To find out more about the scholarships and the application
process please visit the ‘Scholarships’ page on our website.

GUIDELINES ONLINE  
 www.greatershepparton.foundation scholarshipspage

Lift Off aims to help overcome financial and
other barriers to higher education.

Empowering students
to achieve their
education dreams

Lift Off Education Scholarships 
are a collaboration between

If you require support with your application, you can drop in to a Scholarship
Support sessions at OLLY hosted by Sam Sharpe and Tone Jessup:

Thursday 2  October during school holidays from 11am to 2pmnd

Thursday 9  October during first week back of school 3:30pm to 5:30pmth
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